
 

 
(**aka The ​Thursday Flyer​ for the remainder of the school year) 

5/21/2020  
 

IMPORTANT DATES:​MM 
June 1 Kindergarten Registrations Due (Register on-line here- ​PPS K enrollment​) 
June 10 Last Day of School 
June 11-Sept 1 SUMMER BREAK 
Sept 2 First Day of School Grades 1-5 
Sept 8 First Day of School Kindergarten 

  

What’s New Inside This Issue 
● New Message from the Principal-Updated Specials schedule 
● District News-  Latest updates 
● Link to Weekly Counselor’s Corner 

 
 

 
 
FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
Dear Bridlemile Families,  
 
I hope this message finds you all healthy and doing well. I'll start this week’s message by letting 
you know we have adjusted our specials schedule (see below). We will be moving Library 
lessons from Friday to Monday; however, the other specials will remain the same for the 
remainder of the year.  
  
Next I'd like to give a reminder that the district has issued a furlough, which means teachers will 
support student learning through our online platforms Monday through Thursday. This 
schedule will continue for the remainder of the school year. Families can elect for their child to 
continue with independent work on Friday by accessing the assignments teachers posted 
during the Monday through Thursday school week. Families may also go to ​pps.net/student​ to 
find supplemental activities for students to complete on Friday as well. 
  
As we go into the holiday weekend, I want to acknowledge all the extraordinary work you as 
parents and caregivers are doing during this unprecedented time. Your kindness, patience and 
collaboration with our teachers and staff truly highlight how incredibly supportive our 
community is. Our teachers continue working very hard to post lessons and keep connected 
with all 500+ Bridlemile students. This has been no small endeavor and it has taken all of us 
working together. Thank you all so very much for your continued collaboration and 
understanding as we continue navigating these challenging times together. 
  

https://www.pps.net/Page/2899
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fpps.net%2Fstudent&data=02%7C01%7C%7C5431e150665b473195c208d7fdaafeaa%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637256783161563274&sdata=uc%2BVD5hwRN5Og9fpkxEXYGecRuaA%2BMZ5LQI%2FtPqWOH8%3D&reserved=0


 

I wish you and your family a safe, fun and relaxing holiday weekend. Please continue to take 
good care of yourselves and your loved ones. 
  
Warmly, 
Brad Pearson 
Principal 
 

*****UPDATED SPECIALS SCHEDULE 
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FROM THE DISTRICT 
For the most updated Coronavirus information go to ​pps.net/coronavirus 
 
STATE PROGRAM OFFERS FAMILIES HELP TO PAY FOR FOOD 

As our community deals with fallout of the coronavirus pandemic, we want to make Portland 
Public Schools families aware of a state benefit to help pay for food. The Pandemic Electronic 
Benefit Transfer program, or P-EBT, is available to help families offset the cost of meals that 
would have been consumed at school. It is administered by the Oregon Department of Human 
Services. 

The P-EBT benefit is available to families with a student who qualifies for free or reduced-price 
meals and any student enrolled in a ​Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) school​. For those 
families: 

● Households who qualify for the Supplemental Nutrition Association Program (SNAP), 
which offers food benefits to eligible, low-income individuals and families, will have 
benefits automatically deposited to their existing EBT accounts. There is no additional 
paperwork to submit to receive P-EBT benefits.  

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/oZfGYFGWlPSuz04Ea4-9gA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRgZlDRP0QfaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cucHBzLm5ldC9jb3JvbmF2aXJ1c1cHc2Nob29sbUIKAABRHYVennNdt1IURnJlY2tsZTFAY29tY2FzdC5uZXRYBAAAAAE~
https://www.pps.net/Page/2088


 

● Households who currently qualify for free or reduced-price meals or attend a CEP 
school will receive an Oregon Trail Card in the mail along with instructions on how to 
activate or refuse benefits. There is no additional paperwork to submit to receive 
P-EBT benefits. 

For families not currently eligible and seeking benefits: 

● Households financially impacted by COVID-19 may qualify for SNAP. See the 
program’s website ​to learn more. 

● Families who have experienced income loss may now be eligible for free or 
reduced-price school meals. Apply online at ​pps.net/nutrition​. 

For assistance with submitting a meal application, please contact the PPS Meal Benefits Office: 
mealbenefits@pps.net or 503-916-3402. 

For Pandemic-EBT questions, please contact the ​Oregon Department of Human Services​. 

 

UPDATED 2019-20 DISTRICT CALENDAR 

The ​2019-20 District Calendar​ has been updated to reflect the furlough as well as changes to 
the end of the school year.  It is also posted on the district website.  

 
 
FROM THE OFFICE 

 
● Register for Kindergarten Online! 

If you have a child who will be 5 years old by September 1, please register for 
kindergarten! To register, go to ​pps.net/kinderenroll​. The process takes 20-30 minutes 
and we will follow up with you later in the summer. With schools closed, online 
registration is the easiest option, but paper options will be available soon. ​You don’t 
need to register if ​your child attends a PPS Head Start or Pre-Kindergarten program. 

 
 
COUNSELOR’S CORNER 
This week’s newsletter:  ​Bridlemile Counselor Newsletter 5-22-20 
 
This ​week’s video from Stephanie: ​Your Upstairs/Downstairs Brain​: 
 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1lUwqpNKonu5lsFOC9_qK6RyXY2YLF3DQ/view?usp=drive_web 
 
 
 
 

https://govstatus.egov.com/or-dhs-benefits
http://www.pps.net/nutrition
https://www.oregon.gov/dhs/Pages/index.aspx
https://www.pps.net/cms/lib/OR01913224/Centricity/Domain/4/2019-20-School-District-Calendar_5-7-2020_UPDATE.pdf
http://www.pps.net/kinderenroll
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1cMCadTPYXyK9BuNjbnBljPCnh63-lIE7Uap3CnIO2hY/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1lUwqpNKonu5lsFOC9_qK6RyXY2YLF3DQ/view?usp=drive_web


 

PTA NEWS 
Want to be a part of the school PTA and keep your finger on the pulse of Bridlemile!? There are 
open positions on the board! 

President Elect​- shadow PTA president Jen Moylan next year to take the reigns in the 21/22 

school year. 

VP of Fundraising 

Community Outreach-need a shadow 

Assistant Treasurer 

Kindergarten Welcoming Committee-​This is for families that are established at school and have 

an incoming kindergartener. 

Please email PTA with interest or questions. ​bridlemile.elementary.pta@gmail.com 

Thank you to the Bridlemile community in spreading your joy to our teachers and staff this 

week for our Teacher/Staff appreciation. If you want to send a final message, 

#cheerstoyoupartysigns has posted appreciation posters at Bridlemile. Take a picture and send 

it to your teacher or staff member! Thank you for showing support.  

 

FOUNDATION NEWS 
The Bridlemile Foundation is pleased to announce that we fully funded our 2019-2020 school 
year contribution to The Fund for Portland Public Schools. This contribution paid for our five 
educational assistants and ½ of the technology teaching position. 

We want to thank all of the Bridlemile families, staff, community members and business 
partners who helped make this possible. A special thanks goes out to our committees who led 
the fundraising charge with a very successful auction, a great year with the Circle of Giving and 
our newly relaunched holiday event that included a tree sale, pancake feed and bazaar. 

 We’re also excited to announce our new officers and board members for the 2020-2021 school 
year:  

·         Nick Fischer -- President 

·         Neisa Dokken -- Secretary 

·         Emily Breuer -- Treasurer 

·         Arik Tronnes -- Member at Large 

·         Kristin Cornuelle -- Fundraising Chair 

·         Josh King -- Holiday Tree Sale Chair 

·         Shahrzad Dey -- Holiday Bazaar Chair 

mailto:bridlemile.elementary.pta@gmail.com


 

·         Erin Allcutt -- Circle of Giving Chair 

·         Gretchen Hoffman -- Marketing Chair 

  

We would also like to thank our outgoing officers and board members whose contributions 
have fueled our success over the last few years: 

·         Marc Albers -- Board President 

·         Jen Moylan -- Board Secretary 

·         Marisa Bursett -- Board Treasurer 

·         Riikka Marr -- Circle of Giving Chair 

Like all things, the Bridlemile Foundation is faced with a changing environment for the next 
school year. Traditional funding is in jeopardy, the school budget is likely to be cut, and the 
fiscal demands are greater than ever. We rely on parent volunteers to run our board, all of our 
fundraising and all of our events. We will need even greater involvement during the 2020-2021 
school year. If you are interested in getting involved with the foundation, please email us at 
Bridlemilefoundation@gmail.com.  

Thanks to everyone for making this last year a success. We look forward to 2020-2021! 

Your Foundation Board 

 
SCHOOL CLUSTER NEWS 
Lincoln 
Registration for Lincoln Youth Football in the fall (flag or tackle) is now open.  ​click here to 
register​. 
 
 
Wilson 
The Wilson Youth Football Board has been monitoring the latest developments surrounding the 
Coronavirus (COVID 19). We feel for all the communities and families affected. We also know 
that we are stronger together and our kids need sports now more than ever. We stand together 
as a Football Community and look forward to seeing our athletes on the field again soon! We 
are happy to announce that Early Bird Tackle Football Registration for Fall 2020 is Open! - don't 
miss out! Membership for 2020 includes access to many off season camps, discounts on 
merchandise, registration for the 2020 season, all equipment rental and much more. Each 
player will be provided a helmet, shoulder pads, football pants, & jerseys to use for the season. 
Cleats & other protective gear (gloves, arm pads, etc) are not provided with the membership 
fee. Your player will join our coaches who are already planning for an fun and exciting year 
helping your player learn how to play safe and be a leader on the team and in the community! 
Join us for our 20th Anniversary year! Don't let cost be a deciding factor for you and your 
family. We want you to join us and will work with you to make football a reality for your family. 

https://www.lincolnyouthfootball.info/
https://www.lincolnyouthfootball.info/


 

Scholarships: Partial and full scholarships are available to families who qualify. Please contact 
registrar@wilsonyouthfootball.com​ for more information. Payment Plans: The membership fee 
can be split into 3 monthly payments up until August 1st. Any memberships completed after 
this date will be allowed to create a limited payment plan or pay in full. Email: 
registrar@wilsonyouthfootball.com​ if you have any questions related to membership. 
 
Michael Warren 
Wilson Youth Football  
 
 
 
 

  
_______ ______________ 
School Website 
503-916-6292 
Friday Flyer Archives:  ​School Website 
PTA/Foundation:​Parent Resources / Bridlemile 
PTA Website: ​https://bridlemileschool.org/ 

http://www.pps.k12.or.us/schools/bridlemile/
http://www.pps.k12.or.us/schools/bridlemile/
https://www.pps.net/Page/3094
https://bridlemileschool.org/

